
 

 

 

 

 

April 16, 2018 
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2018-50 

 

OPENSKIES UPDATE 
 

Sisters and Brothers: 

We are in the process of confirming a conference call with the Company next week to discuss 

the upcoming Level operation, specifically, any potential changes to the US based cabin crews’ 

rostering.  If you have particular concerns or questions you wish to have addressed please email 

me at sgonzales@iamdl142.org as soon as possible. 

 
In Solidarity, 

           

          
     
 

     Sara Gonzales     
     GENERAL CHAIR  
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